BART A. BRUSH, P.C.

Attorney at Law
900 American Bank Building
621 SW Morrison Street
Portland, Oregon 97205

Phone 503-221-8651 e-mail: bbrush@brush-law.com

FAX 503-227-2530

May 04, 2011

Karen Gray, Superintendent Parkrose School District 10636 NE Prescott Street Portland OR 97220

Re: Estate of Mary Jo Marshall, Donation of Musical Instruments.

Dear Ms. Gray,

I represent Catherine Schiedler as personal representative of Mary Jo Marshall's estate. I am enclosing the Information to Heirs and Devisees, as required by Oregon law.

Ms. Marshall, in her will, left her musical instruments to the Parkrose School District. The instruments are a student marimba, a didgeridoo, an Alvarez guitar, a mountain dulcimer, an Oscar Schmidt autoharp, and a small African drum. Ms. Schiedler will be in touch with you soon to coordinate delivery of the instruments to the district, assuming you can use them. In the meantime please fee free to contact Ms. Schiedler or me.

Very Truly Yours,

Bart A Brush

BAB/bb Encl.

cc: Catherine Schiedler, PR